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SATS WEEK 2019 

Year Six SATS start on Monday 13th May. 

Breakfast will be served in the year 6 
classroom from 8:30am Monday 13th – 

Thursday 16th May. 

GOOD LUCK to all of our Year Six children. 
You have all worked really hard over the past 
7 years at school and we are all very proud of 

you already. 

Now it’s your chance to show off and let other 
people see what we know you can do!  

 

CAKE SALES! 
Friday 10th May ~ Year 1 AND 2 

Friday 17th May ~ Year 3 AND 4 

Friday 24th May ~ Year 5 AND 6 

Friday 7th June ~ Early Years 

Friday 14th June ~ 1 AND 2 

Friday 21st June ~ 3 AND 4 

Friday 28th June ~ 5 AND 6 

Friday 5th July ~ Early Years  

Friday 12th July ~ School Fund ~ all classes 

Please send in homemade cakes ~ or even shop 
bought cakes ~ for our cake sales.  

Cakes will be sold for 30p each. 

All proceeds from the cake sales go straight to the 
class to help pay for summer trips at the end of the 
year or additional fun activities for your children. 

Sales have been combined this term for all classes to 
buy shared resources for the children in each of the 

4 phases.  
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TIMES TABLES ROCKSTARS 

Every child in school now has a log in for Times Tables Rockstars. Your child knows how to use this programme 
and we would love them to use this new programme as much as possible AT HOME. It is vitally important that 
your child knows ALL of their times tables by the middle of Year 4.  

The children who know all of their tables off by heart make excellent progress in maths. Times tables are 
needed for multiplication, division and fractions. Your child needs to learn the inverse too: 

For example: 

8 x 9 = 72 and  72 ÷ 9 = 8 and  72 ÷ 8 = 9 

7 x 8 = 56 and  56 ÷ 8 = 7 and  72 ÷ 7 = 8  

We will be running more maths workshops for parents in the Autumn term to show you how we teach division, 
multiplication, addition and subtraction and we will show you lots of ways to help your children at home! 

 

Environmental News 

The banning of single use plastics is going very well. There is now a huge reduction in the number of children bringing in 
single use plastic bottles ~ the great majority of children are arriving at school with their own cups which they can freely 
use throughout the day. We have a brilliant water fountain in school and the children say that the water tastes “lovely 
and fresh!” Children who stay for packed lunch should pack a cup as water is available freely at lunchtimes for ALL of 
the children. 

Please remember that children are NOT allowed to bring any kind of juice or fizzy drinks to school! We actively 
encourage the children at St George’s to drink only water or milk.  

Fresh fruit is available at break times for children or children can bring in their own healthy snack. Please remember that 
sweets and crisps are not allowed at breaktimes. Please do not send these in. Thank you.   

Please remember to sign up to the SCHOOL LOTTERY!! There is a prize EVERY week for a member of the school 
community and an additional chance to win £25,000 and lots of spot prizes (such as days out, cinema tickets etc) EACH 

week too!! Tickets cost £1 each week ~ payable by direct debit. Your winnings are paid straight to your bank account. 
ALL of the profits go straight to school to help buy resources for the children. Just go to: 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

and go to PLAY NOW! This week there is an Amazon Echo, Fire TV Stick, Echo Dot and Fire HD8 up for grabs! 

SIGN UP TODAY! It could be you! Thank you 

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

